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GRADE VI TO XII 

 

DAV/AHMD/2022-23/Onlinecir/40                              22/06/2022 
 

Dear Grandparents, 

Greetings from D.A.V. International School, Ahmedabad! 
 

“Youthful summer brave, should no longer let age become winter 

bare.” 
Grandparents are treasure trove of affection, guidance, endless supply of 

strength, gifts, and motivation. They have touched our lives with their vast 

experience, guided and kindled hope through their stories.  

DAV International School, is organising “Samudbhava”, a little effort to honour 

and to appreciate our “Wise Banyan Trees- Our Grandparents”, as a mark of 

our gratitude for their strength, kindness, nurturing the youth, and infinite 

wisdom. 

We hereby invite the grandparents on 2nd July 2022, Saturday. We have also 

organized small activities. You may choose to participate in these activities to 

rekindle the ties and strong bond with the younger generation, to make them stay 

connected to the roots.  

Parents or students are requested to enable the grandparents to choose and fill 

the attached google form for selecting the activities of their area of interest.   

“To keep the heart unwrinkled, to be hopeful, kindly, cheerful, reverent that is 

to triumph over old age.” 
 

Expecting maximum participation from our esteemed elderly power houses. 
 

Google Form link:   https://forms.gle/kzTwU2ub4UTU2WxH6 

 

Note:  

1. Last date to submit the Google form is 25/06/2022. 

2. The timing of program is 9:00 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. Grandparents need to 

report to school latest by 8:45 a.m. 

 

Regards 

Dr. Nivedita Ganguli 

Principal 
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